







Written by gallupsun Friday, 20 March 2020 14:38

The City of Gallup Police Department is remaining open for its normal hours and our personnel will still be responding to the public's safety in the most efficient manner possible. We request that you call ahead to schedule an appointment with any of our personnel so that in-person meetings can be set up in a sanitized environment.

We appreciate your dedication to working together with us to continue to make Gallup a safer community, especially as we adapt to the health and safety measures necessary to protect

everyone during the COVID- 19 pandemic.

